
From: Sumter, Marcus <msumter@schac.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/30/2017 9:39:59 AM
Subject: RE: Screening

Good morning,
 
We have actually closed the registration for the screening. The health care provider asked that we have all registrations 
in a week before the screening. Sorry for any inconvenience.
 
Marcus Sumter
Accountant/Fiscal Analyst II
SC Human Affairs Commission
1026 Sumter St (29201)
P.O. Box 4490
Columbia, SC 29240-4490
P. 803-737-0483
F. 803-253-4191
msumter@schac.sc.gov
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 9:29 AM
 
To: Sumter, Marcus 
Subject: Screening
 
​What time slots are available for the screening? Thanks
 
Danny Varat
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